Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 1:37 PM
To: Donna Phillips

Cc: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: 1218 Duval St

From: Joseph Jurkowski <joejurkowski@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 1:36 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1218 Duval St

| live at 1303 Whitehead St in Key West, FL. | would like to join Mr Peter Wagner in his objection to the application for a
variance for 1218 Duval St. | believe that this variance would lead to increased congestion in the neighborhood and
reduce the residential nature of the area of south Duval Street.

Joseph T Jurkowski, Jr



Sent from my iPhone




